- ffestive spirit!

Christmas Fayre 2022

Primaries 4 to 7 are organising our first Christmas Fayre in four years!

# The Christmas Fayre will take place on Thursday the 15" of Decembef
from 6pm until 8pm in the hall at Greyfriars primary.

We are looking for donations of the following:

Chocolate for our chocolate tombola stall
Raffle prizes (all prizes should be new)

Home baking - clearly labelled with contents/ingredients and you
name on the container

Toys, books and games that are in good condition for our second-
hand stall

| We would be very grateful for any donations that are given to us. We
 kindly ask that all donations are received by Monday 12" December.

§ We are looking forward to seeing you at the fayre and welcome you
back into our school for Christmas. This event will really bring out the

g Yours sincerely,
tP4 -7,




